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there is a bad chemical called neonicotinoids it is very dangerous and it hurts 

plants,bees,butterflies and other pollinators you may think it is only bad for the plants 

and animals but if our bees went away we would not be able to get honey but also 

without pollinators it would effect our food source so we should get rid of it please 

banned it and save our natural and animals  


